
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  1.10.2020 

 

Link to submit a new announcement:    

https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563 

 
Good morning Cary High…Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance (count to 5 to give time to stand) 

 

I pledge allegiance,, to the flag,, of the United States of America,, and to the republic for 

which it stands. One nation,, under God,, indivisible,,with liberty and justice for all. 

 
TODAY 

 

IMProv, tonight at 7pm in the auditorium. Come out for the best IMPROV show. Only $2 for two 

great shows. Don’t miss the fun. 

 

TOMORROW 

 

The deadline to apply for N.C.Teaching Fellows Program forgivable loans program is Monday. 

Stop in Student Services for more information.  

 

Would you like to explore a career that interests you and get school credit? Join Mr. Evans for an 

internship information session in the BOP during the first part of lunch on Monday.  

 

There will be a football team meeting for all returning players and anyone interested in playing 

football in 2020-- Tuesday, at the beginning of A-Lunch, in Coach Kinsey's room, 1022.   

 

E3 Club is cancelled for the next two weeks and will resume on January 28th, after school in Room 

2318. 

 

There will be a Men's Golf Interest meeting in room 402 on Wednesday. If you plan to try out you 

will need to attend.    

 

The Women’s Lacrosse Team will have a mandatory interest meeting Wednesday at 2:45 in the 

media center for anyone interested in trying out or joining the team. 

 

Do you excel in Science or Math? Sophomores and Juniors may want to check out a No-COST 

Summer Ventures opportunity at the North Carolina School of Science and Math. Online 

applications are due Wednesday, January 15th. 

 

Coolidge Foundation is providing scholarship applications for Juniors. This is a full-ride, four year 

merit scholarship for undergraduate study at any accredited college in the United States. Stop by 

Student Services to pick up your application. Deadline is Wednesday 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563
https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563


 

 

The NC Hispanic College Fund is accepting applications for all Hispanic students for the 2020-

2021 school year. This a great opportunity. For further information to apply, stop by Student 

Services.  Deadline is Wednesday. 

 

Any freshmen interested in joining Alpha Beta for the Spring semester should stop by Room 301 

for an application. Applications are due by January 22.  

 

ON HOLD 

 

There will be a Men's Golf Interest meeting in room 402 on Wednesday January 15th. If you plan to 

try out you will need to attend.    

 

The Women’s Lacrosse Team will have a mandatory interest meeting in the media center on 

Wednesday, Jan 15th at 2:45pm for anyone interested in joining the team or planning to try-out for 

the team. 

 

Senior Ads are now on sale! Stop by Room 1018, email Mrs. Love at clove@wcpss.net, or see a 

yearbook staff member to get an order form. Ads are due by February 13. 

 

Seniors: It’s time to start sending in those Senior Selfies for the Senior Video.  Choose your best 

shots with friends and teachers and send them to SeniorSelfies2020@gmail.com. 

 

Martha Guy Summer Institute for Future Business Leaders is offering current juniors the 

opportunity to gain experience in business. For more info. please stop by Student Services.  

 

Bold.org, High School Social Leaders, is providing a scholarship to students who make an impact 

on social issues by working with nonprofits, social for profits, or independently. Stop in Student 

Services for more information. 

 

Do you have an interest in playing or coding video games? E3 Club meets on Tuesdays in Mr. W’s 

room (2318) after school until 4pm. All are welcome. 

 

Girls Who Code meets Thursdays at 2:30 in Room 2134.  

 

The American Sign Language Club meets every Thursday, A lunch,  in Mr. Boyer's room, 310. 

Come to learn, make friends, and of course have fun. All you need are your hands! 

 

1/22, 2-5, 2/19, 3-4, 3/18,  4/1, 4/15, 4/29, 5/13, 5/27, 6/10 -  The Army and Navy recruiters will be 

in the gym lobby Wednesday during lunch. Stop by and learn about all the exciting careers our 

military has to offer. 



 

 

 

1/15, 1/29, 2/12, 2/26, 3/11, 3/25, 4/8, 4/22, 5-6, 5/20, 6/3,- The Army and Navy recruiters will be 

in the 11 building lobby Wednesday during lunch. Stop by and learn about all the exciting careers 

our military has to offer.  


